BELFRY

MUSIC THEATRE

Updated 03/18/21
2021 COVID-19 Safety Procedures

In accordance with the desires of our 2021 patrons’ survey responses and comments - the following
procedures are effective for the start of the 2021 season. As more information becomes available these
procedures WILL CHANGE. Our primary desire remains to protect the safety of ALL patrons in attendance.

2021 Facial Masking Procedures
As of this date for the initial shows in June, 2021 in accordance with State of Wisconsin guidelines the
theatre capacity is reduced to 75% and patrons will be required to keep masks in place and are allowed to
sit next to unrelated patrons who are not part of their group.

As soon as possible — it is our desire to allow patrons with presentation of proof of vaccination to not be
required to wear facial masks when seated during the performances.

At this time staff & volunteers will wear a face mask at ALL times out of respect for the desire of others.
The Belfry Music Theatre will have complimentary face masks available for anyone in attendance.

Other 2021 Safety Procedures
All attendee’s temperature will be scanned upon arrival at entry to the theatre building.

There will be no shaking of hands upon entry or leaving until further notice.

ALL patrons will be required to sanitize their hands PRIOR to entering the theatre.

Hand sanitizer will be provided outside and inside the theatre.

The entry and interior doors will be open so as to avoid the necessity of patrons touching the doors.
There will be no congregating in the lobby before or after the performance.

Your seats WILL NOT be shifted within the same section to be able to separate attendees. The occupied
seats for each group in attendance may be next to another group as permitted by existing guidelines.

You may inquire at the time of arrival - if there are vacant seats that we can reassign you to for social
distancing purposes if you so desire.

Patrons are reminded to properly social distance from other non-related patrons, staff and volunteers.
All restrooms will be completely sanitized prior to each performance with CDC approved disinfectant.
There will be no intermission so as to reduce the interaction with other patrons.

At the end of the performance the volunteers will dismiss the patrons by row so as to maintain proper
social distance between patrons as they exit the theatre.

There currently will not be a meet and greet after the show with the performing artists.

Refreshments will be served ONLY after the show outside the theatre and will be sealed.



